
	

	

	

November	1,	2024	

Notice	to	Bidders	

	

RE:	Revised	Timeline	

	

The	Humboldt	County	Office	of	Education	is	seeking	bids	from	qualified	contractors	to	
remodel	office	space	at	901	Myrtle	Avenue,	Eureka,	CA		95501.		The	remodel	will	include	
the	movement	and	installation	of	non-bearing	walls,	relocating	duct	work,	electrical	wiring,	
new	flooring	and	carpet,	interior	doors	and	windows,	counter	space	and	all	other	interior	
finish	work.		A	mandatory	site	walk-through	is	required	prior	to	submitting	a	bid.	

	

Bid	packages	listing	specifications	may	be	obtained	from	Hana	Hanawalt	in	the	Business	
Services	Office	at	the	Humboldt	County	Office	of	Education,	901	Myrtle	Avenue,	Eureka,	CA		
95501.		Bid	forms	are	also	available	for	download	at	https://hcoe.org/bids,	_________________.	

	

Bids	shall	be	filed	in	the	said	Office	of	Education	on	or	before	Thursday	December	5,	2024,	
3:00pm	and	will	be	publicly	opened	and	read	aloud	at	that	time.		The	Bid	analysis	and	
initial	awards	may	be	posted	on	the	HCOE	Bids	website	(https://hcoe.org/bids)	the	week	
of	December	9,	2024.	

It	is	anticipated	that	the	awards	will	be	approved	at	the	December	18,	2024,	Board	of	
Education	meeting.		The	Humboldt	County	Board	of	Education	reserves	the	right	to	reject	
any	or	all	bids	or	waive	any	irregularities	or	informalities	in	the	bids	or	in	the	bidding	
process.	

No	bidder	may	withdraw	his	or	her	bid	for	a	period	of	thirty	(30)	days	after	the	date	set	for	
the	opening	of	bids.	

	

Sincerely,	

	

	

	

Michael	Davies-Hughes	

Superintendent	of	Schools		
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